
Parent-Teacher Meet on 28th November 2024 

 

The Department of Botany organized a Parent-Teacher Meet on 28th November 2024 with the 

objective of strengthening the academic support system through constructive interaction between 

parents and faculty members. The programme commenced at 11:00 AM in the departmental 

seminar hall and saw active participation from a number of parents and guardians of students 

from various semesters. 

The meeting began with a welcome address by Dr. Ruby Doley, Head of the Department, who 

briefed the parents about the curriculum structure, academic calendar, and the department’s 

initiatives for holistic student development. This was followed by presentations from faculty 

members who shared insights into students’ academic performance, attendance, discipline, and 

involvement in co-curricular activities. 

Parents were also introduced to the new FYUGP (Four Year Undergraduate Programme) 

framework and were informed about its significance in shaping students’ academic and career 

prospects. The faculty emphasized the importance of regular communication between the 

department and parents for monitoring student progress and addressing academic challenges in a 

timely manner. 

An open discussion session was held where parents shared their views, raised concerns, and 

provided valuable feedback. They appreciated the department’s efforts in maintaining academic 

standards, organizing skill-based programmes, and offering a supportive learning environment. 

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr. Ipsita Bhattacharjee, expressing 

gratitude to all parents for their presence and for their role in supporting their children's 

education. Light refreshments were served at the end of the programme. 

The Parent-Teacher Meet proved to be a fruitful platform for fostering collaboration between the 

institution and families in working together toward the overall development of the students. 



 

 


